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From: Stark, Justin
To: Blanca R. Rojas
Subject: Follow-up from Today"s Telephones Conversation
Date: Tuesday, July 21, 2020 2:53:00 PM


Good Afternoon Ms. Rojas ,
 
Thank you for speaking with me today. As discussed, the Department conducted an inspection of
Mister Environmental and during the records review found used oil manifests that were missing the
generators ( Mister Environmental) EPA ID.  Please ensure in the future that if the generator has an
EPA ID to include it on the manifests.
 
Thanks again and please free feel to contact me if you have any questions. Stay safe!
 
 
Regards,
 


Justin Stark
Environmental Specialist II
Compliance Assurance Program – Hazardous Waste and Solid Waste
Florida Department of Environmental Protection
Southeast District
3301 Gun Club Road, MSC 7210-1
West Palm Beach, FL 33406
Justin.Stark@floridadep.gov
Office: 561.681.6648
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